
Harmony Heartland Regions 4 

Regional Executive Committee Meeting Summary 

July 15, 2018 
 

Attending: Natalie Allen, Bev Miller, Sue Pelley, Dot Hackman, REC Secretary 

Replacement Personnel for Regional positions - the following people were ratified to 

these positions: 

 Secretary - Dot Hackman 

 Co CC: Donna Ebelhar, Jamie Kamin 

 Co CRC: Wendy Gillette, Sue Pelley 

 Co OPL with Toula Oberlies: Carolyn Kolarik 

Convention Task Force - The job descriptions were reviewed and the REC approved 

and these will be used going forward.  

Fall Fling 2018 - Registration fee of $40 per person, This fee includes Saturday lunch, as 

well as materials, classes, etc.  

Reminder emails will be sent to remind people to register, and facebook "Ads" will also 

be posted.  

Websites - Will pursue using Choir Genius website for all Regional activities 

Leadership Database - The regional Leadership Database has been updated, and will be 

overseen by the Leadership Development Specialist instead of the Communications 

Coordinator. This is a change is Job Description. 

Passport for Regional Meetings – This strategy for increasing attendance at regional 

events will be more fully explained at FF18. Kristie Clark has been assigned to flesh out 

the marketing tool and explore prize options. 

 International Competitors Send Off - Will be held at Fall Fling. Bags will be provided 

for choruses and individuals to place cards, gifts, etc.  Donations from region will be 

presented to 2018 Quartet Competitors: 2019 Chorus Competitors.  Beverly Miller (FC) 

will make the presentations. 

Next Meeting - August 12, 2018  6:00 pm EDT  

Dot Hackman 

Region 4 REC Secretary 


